Brothers, Sheila C

From: Greissman, Richard

Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 10:16 PM

To: Randall, David C

Cc: Brothers, Sheila C; Subbaswamy, Kumble; Deaton, Marcy; Lubawy, William; Tagavi, Kaveh;
Blanton, Tony

Subject: HCC Code (version 9-02-08)

Dear David,

On behalf of Provost Subbaswamy and the ad hoc HCC Code workgroup, I submit the attached HCC
Code (version 9-02-08) for consideration and adoption by the University Senate at its
September 8th meeting. The attached revision of the Code addresses the salient concerns
raised by several Senators at the May 2008 meeting of the University Senate. 1In addition,
this version of the Code incorporates the suggestions for revision lodged by college
faculties across the health care colleges in response to a call for comment sent by Provost
Subbaswamy last month. Finally, this current version has also benefited from a discussion of
the document at the August 25th meeting of the Senate Council. I hasten to add that I am
grateful not only for that insightful conversation but also for the Senate Council's vote to
send a positive recommendation on the Code to the University Senate.

The tracked changes in the attached document reflect all revisions made to the document in
the intervening months since the May 2008 meeting of the University Senate. For your kind
assistance in circulating the revised Code to the University Senate membership, I am much
obliged.

Cordially,
Richard

Richard B. Greissman
Assistant Provost



